Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
NOTICE OF CHANGE – Department of Transportation, MIAMI-DADE TRANSIT Miami-Dade Transit announces a Public Hearing to which all persons are invited.

NOTE: THIS IS A REVISED NOTICE. The date and time of the public hearing for the Supplemental Environmental Assessment (EA) for proposed Post-Record of Decision (ROD) design modifications to the approved Final Environmental Impact Statement (FEIS) (dated February 22, 2007) for Miami-Dade Transit’s North Corridor Metrorail Extension along N. W. 27th Avenue from N. W. 79th Street to N. W. 215th Street (at the Miami-Dade/Broward County Line), published in the F.A.W., Vol. 34, No. 30, July 25, 2008, has changed. The August 21, 2008 hearing has been cancelled and a new date and time will be rescheduled in the near future.

Anyone needing additional information about the project or the public hearing may contact: Michelle Simmons, MDT Public Involvement Manager by e-mail msimmon@miamidade.gov, by telephone (786)469-5467, or mail Ms. Michelle Simmons, MDT Public Involvement Manager, Miami-Dade Transit, 701 N. W. First Court, Suite 1700, Miami, Florida 33136.
